HOPE COMMUNITY PCS

2917 8th St NE, Washington, DC 20017 | 202.832.7370 | HopeTolson.org

May 20, 2025

Dear Hope Community Families,

As part of our ongoing efforts to support you and your students during this difficult transition as Hope Community closes at the end of this school year, we are hosting a **Community Forum & School Enrollment Fair this Thursday, May 22, from 3pm-7pm** at the school. There is a flyer included with this letter with more details about that event.

Hope Community's last day of school is June 5, 2025. This is the last day Hope Community will provide education services to students. Hope Community will not be offering summer programming. We recommend inquiring about summer programming at the school you plan to enroll your child in for next school year so that they may begin to familiarize themselves with the school environment.

As a reminder, it is a parent's responsibility to select and enroll their child in a new school for next school year. Most public school enrollments are done through MySchoolDC, who will have representatives at the Community Forum & School Enrollment Fair on Thursday. Additional information is available at www.myschooldc.org. We also have student enrollment specialists available at Hope Community to help you. Please reach out to Ms. Valentine, Ms. Sandifer, Ms. Ayala-Romero, or your child's teacher if you need support with finding a school for next year.

Please feel free to reach out to myself, Ms. Dunston, or the main office and student outplacement team if you have any questions or need any help at any point during this difficult transition. I can be reached directly at 202-281-0001.

Regards,

Justin Rydstrom

Acting CEO/Head of School